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MODOT Announces Ramp Closure
(KAIR)--The Missouri Department of Transportation has announced that the ramp from westbound
U.S. Route 36 to Southbound Interstate 229 will close temporarily Monday morning.

According to a release from MoDot, the closure is due to maintenance work on the signals located at
the intersection of the two roads. The work is scheduled to start at 9:00 and should be completed by
9:30.

Motorists should use an alternate route during this time.
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